
NOVEMBER 12,  2023 

 
Rectory Office: 1380 Crystal Springs Rd. 
San Bruno, CA 94066 Phone: (650) 589-2800 
                 FAX: (650) 588-9628 
Website: www.saintroberts.org 
 
We will continue to live-stream our Masses except 
Sunday, 7:30am and 5:00 pm masses 
www.Facebook.com/Saintrobertssanbruno/live and 
Youtube 
 
Rev. Arnold Zamora, Pastor 
Rev. Boie Espeleta, Parochial Vicar  
Rev. Stewart Wilber, Sunday Assistant 
Deacon John Meyer, Pastoral Associate 
Ms. Rose Aragon - Office Administrator 
Mrs. Lisa Gonzalez– Receptionist 
 
RITE OF CHRISTIAN INITIATION FOR ADULTS (RCIA) 
Mary Hile-Nepfel - Director 
 
PUBLIC SCHOOL RELIGION CLASSES (CCD) - (650) 588-
0477 
Ms. Joanne Bartolotti - Director 
Mrs. Leslie Fong, Office Manager 
 
PARISH MUSIC MINISTRY – (650) 589-2800 X 28 
Gianpaolo (GP) Eleria 
 
PARISH SCHOOL - (650) 583-5065 
Mr. Edgar Ceja , Interim Principal 
 
YOUTH GROUP MINISTRY -  (650)  589 2800 X 27 
Travis Wingate 
 

 
MASS TIMES 

Vigil Mass 4:30 pm (Saturday) Indoor and Live-stream 
Sundays: 7:30 am, 9:30 am, 11:30 am Live-stream & 5 

pm 
Holy Day Masses:  8:15 am and 7:00 pm  

Indoor and Live-stream 
 

Weekdays: Masses are  
Monday through Saturday at 8:15 a.m. 

  
SACRAMENT OF BAPTISM 

Pre-Baptismal class for parents and godparents every 2nd 
Saturday of the month at 1:00 PM.  Please contact the 

parish office to register.  
 

SACRAMENT OF PENANCE 
Saturdays 3:30– 4:15 PM  

 
SACRAMENT OF MARRIAGE 

There is a six month period of preparation for the 
celebration of this Sacrament. Please contact the rectory 

to make arrangements 
 

SACRAMENT OF THE ANOINTING OF THE SICK 
Please call the rectory in case of serious illness and before 

surgery and hospital care. 
 

SACRAMENT OF CONFIRMATION 
Youth Confirmation is a two-year process. Students need 
to be in 7th grade or higher to participate.  Please contact 

the Religious Ed Office for more information.  



 
Saturday/4:30 P.M. Mass-In person  
Presider:  Fr. Stewart 
Sunday/7:30 A.M.  Mass-In person only 
Presider:  Fr. Arnold Zamora 
Sunday/9:30 A.M.  Mass-In person  
Presider:   Fr. Boie Espeleta 
Sunday/11:30 A.M. Mass- In person  
Presider: Fr. Arnold Zamora 
Sunday/5:00 Mass-In person only 
Presider: Fr. Boie Espeleta 

 
 
 

THE WEEK AHEAD 
 
 
 
 

Monday-November 13 
Mass Intention      8:15  Prudencio Castillo † 
      

Tuesday-November 14 
Mass Intention      8:15  Fe Castillo † 
     

     Wednesday-November 15 
Mass Intention      8:15 Prudencio Castillo, Jr  † 
 

   Thursday-November 16 
Mass Intention      8:15 Milan Kovacevic † 
    
    Friday-November 17 
Mass Intention      8:15 Pietro Malatesta † 
    

   Saturday-November 18 
Mass Intention      8:15 Ligaya Castillo Garcia  † 
                           4:30 Santilli & Pignati Families †  
 

Sunday-November 19 
Mass Intention     7:30 Vicky Borg † 
  Maria Sanchez-Chan (Living)  
    9:30 Dominador Garcia † 
  Heather Frank † 
  11:30 People of St. Robert’s     
                          5:00 Dominico Dellegrazie † 

Please remember Saint Robert’s 
Church when making a will or trust.                           

      Altar Flowers 
In  Loving Memory of  

Eleanor Ross 

Dear St. Robert’s parishioners and friends, 

DST ended last Sunday! It just the time that changes, 

you have the same schedule. People’s attitude toward 

you may change but keep on loving. 

Some people always throw stones in your path. It 

depends on what you make with them: a Wall or a 

Bridge? - Remember you are the architect of your life. 

It’s not important to hold all the good cards in life, but it’s 

important how well you play with the cards you hold. 

Hold on to love! 

-Fr. Arnold 

Grief Consolation 
 

Our monthly Grief Support Meeting will be held on December 7, 
2023 at 9:15 am.  The meeting is open to all who are grieving 
the loss of a loved one.   For more information please don't 
hesitate to contact Judy Kerrigan --srconsolationmin@att.net. 

1.Our Shrine of Remembrance will be set up at Our 
Blessed Mother's shrine during November. Please bring 
photos, cards, flowers etc. in memory of your loved ones 
who have passed on.  All items will be available for pick 
up on December 1 

2. The Superintendent of Catholic Schools in the 
Archdiocese will be retiring next year. I was one of the 
seven (7) priests in the Archdiocese being consulted at a 
Listening Zoom meeting session last Tuesday regarding 
this position. If you know of qualified individuals who 
might be interested in this position, please let them know 
that the position is open for next year. 

3. The Grown-ups and Mary’s Widows will be having 
a Christmas Party on November 30, at 11:00 a.m. at the 
Basque Cultural Center. Call Bob Lockwood for 
reservation before November 15. 



              Our sincere sympathy to the families of 
              John Bautista & Daniel O’Kane 
            who both passed away recently. 

We continue to ask each week that parishioners pray for 
the chronically ill of our parish. If you have a friend or 
loved one in need of our prayers, please call the Rectory 
at 589-2800 

This week we pray for 
Tony Avalos 
Alfredo P.  

Al & Marie Basler 
Mary Campbell 

John Chan 
Hugh Coffey 
Rafael Flores 
Jeannie Ray  

Juanita Gheno 
Wendi Gianni 

Elenor Guastavino 
Patrick Henley 

Jackson Kalbhen 
Mary Kelly 

Helen Mantler 
Helen McGinty 

Jay Morena 
Mary Murphy 

Dolores Patterson 
Frank Marinos 
Francisca Perez 
Diego Quintana 
Anthony Ricate 

Juan Razo 
Paul Roelofsen 
Gabriel Solano 
Anna Villalobos 
Caleb Wolper 

2023 ARCHDIOCESAN ANNUAL APPEAL 
As of 8/29/2023 

Archdiocesan Tax Due:       $ 103,208.00 
Total Pledge:           $   81,694.93 
Total Donation to Date:               $   76,228.93 
 
We are still  in need of your generous donations.  We are short  

$26,979 

July 1st to November 5 (goal)                 $190,000.00  
July 1st to November 5 actual)                  $132,470.28 
(including E Contributions)                      
 
7/01/23—6/30/24 Weekly Goal        $10,000.00 
Weekly Collection (actual 11/05)               $  5,855.02 
 
(E Cont for month of October)               $13,444.00 

Thank you for your generosity 

      TOURS 
 If you are thinking about sending your child to Saint Robert Catholic 
School for Kindergarten, now is the perfect time to schedule a Friday 
tour! Come take a walk around the school with the Principal, Mr. Edgar 
Ceja, and learn about the many wonderful curriculum choices and 
activities at your Parish School. Please call 650-583-5065 to schedule a 
tour. Your child must be five by September 1, 2024 in order to apply. 

Our St. Robert’s Saint Vincent de Paul Society Conference will 
be having a Thanksgiving Food Drive. You can drop off your 
donation in the Food Basket displayed in front of the Ambo. 
Items needed are canned fruit, carrots, mixed vegetables, 
canned sweet potatoes, cake mixes, frosting, peanut butter 

(28oz or smaller), and jam (17oz). Lucky Script is also 
welcomed. Your generosity will be greatly appreciated! 

On November 18, 2-4pm , St 
Robert Youth Ministry is hosting a 
Bagged Lunch Drive as a 
community service opportunity for 
our students. We will be making 
bagged lunches to donate to the 
Catholic Workers House in San 
Bruno for any brothers or sisters 
in less fortunate situations. This 
event was a major success last 
year as we were able to donate 
over 200 meals to those people in 
need of the support. It would be  

amazing for our young people to come together and serve not 
only our Church, but communities that need help. For this we 
are asking donations of the following : Bread, Lunch meat, 
Peanut butter, jelly, water bottles, factory-sealed individual 
snacks, gloves, napkins. If you opt for a cash donation, please 
turn that into the Rectory in an envelope marked “Youth 
Ministry”. Money will be used for the purchase of  any supplies 
not accounted for. Students looking for community service 
hours, you will receive 2 from this event.  

SR WOMEN’S GUILD  
BINGO NIGHT 

 
When: MONDAY, NOVEMBER 13  

@ 6:30PM 
Where: Hennessey Hall 

$25 Dinner & Drinks 
$5 per Bingo Card (5 Games) 

**CASH ONLY** 
 

RSVP @ SRWOMENSGUILD.ORG 

Ministry will be having its next Youth Group Meeting 
Sunday, November 12 at Hennessy Hall from 2-4pm. 
Youth Ministry events are an awesome place to expand our 
understanding of our faith, make new friends, and serve our 

awesome parish. If you happen to be free and want an 
opportunity to create fresh bonds with other youth in the parish 

community, come by Hennessy Hall on 11/12 from 2-4pm!!! 



For ad info. call 1-800-950-9952 • www.4lpi.com              St. Robert Church, San Bruno, CA              A 4C 05-4092

LET’S GROW YOUR BUSINESS 
Place Your Ad Here and Support Our Parish!

 
CONTACT ME Bill Clough

 
wclough@lpicommunities.com • (800) 950-9952 x2635

500 Westlake Avenue
Daly City

650.756.4500
Traditional and

Cremation Services

Multilingual
Unlimited Parking

Most Convenient
& Reasonable Costs

“My Funeral, My Way”®

FD1098

duggansserra.com

F

F

$14,990 
per jaw

FIXED PERMANENT TEETH IN 3-5 DAYS

dr. sam jain
implant surgeon

dr. arpana gupta
implant surgeon

andy jain, ms, mba
cad cam lab engineer

Fremont Location: 
510.574.0496

San Francisco Location:
415.696.2922

www.bayareaimplantdentistry.com
before After
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